
Warren Park School 

July 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I would like to begin by saying thank you for your patience with our junior 
classroom move around. It will mean that everything will be in place for 
September. 

Year 6 

Thank you to everyone who came along and supported our Year 6 children in 
their stunning performance of Joseph and the Amazing Technicoloured 
Dreamcoat. So many of you commented on the incredibly high standard of the 
show and I would like to congratulate our very talented children and dedicated 
staff team for enabling us to enjoy three fabulous evenings. They have also 
achieved excellent SATs results this year and should feel very proud of their 
academic achievements. Year 6 will continue to celebrate their time at Warren 
Park with their Summer Ball on Wednesday evening and a day at Paultons Park 
on Friday. We wish them all every success and happiness as they move on to 
secondary school. 

Sports Day 

We hope that you will be able to join us tomorrow for sports day as it looks like 
we will finally be lucky with the weather!  

The races will be as follows - 

Years 1 and 5 will begin at 10am 

Years R and 4 will begin at 11am  

               Years 2, 3 and 6 will begin at 1.15pm 

The Park Families café will be open tomorrow  for refreshments  

9.00am - 3.00pm. 

  



 

 

                                    

   

                             

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Talent Show 

It wouldn’t be a true end of term celebration without our Warren Park Talent Show. 
The children have enjoyed sharing their talents within their year teams in prepara-
tion for the show on Wednesday morning. I know that the year groups have been 
spoilt for choice as we have so many talented children at Warren Park and we will 
all be in for a treat on Wednesday. Good luck to all of the acts that have been se-
lected. 

Farewell 

We have some sad farewells to make this year as we have a few staff moving on 
to new posts. Mrs Angela Branchett has worked with many children during her 23 
years at Warren Park and will be taking up a new post as SENCo; Miss Hannah 
Miller who has been an incredible Year 2 and English Leader will be taking up a 
new leadership role; Mrs Sarah Cardwell, who has taught children in Year 2 and in 
Reception, is moving home to teach on the island of Jersey; Mrs Alison Smith, who 
has supported the emotional and social needs of our children so caringly, is taking 
up a post working within a charity and Mrs Kerry Woodley, who has worked within 
Reception, has a new post as a Learning Support Assistant. It is always sad to say 
farewell and we would like to thank each and every member of the team for all that 
they have done for the children of Warren Park. You have our very best wishes for 
your exciting new ventures. 

Uniform 

We previously notified you of the intention to increase the cost of uniform as of  
September.  We have tried to reduce the impact of this, therefore the planned 
costs will be as follows -  

Mistral jacket - £16.00 
Fleece - £13.00 

Sweatshirt - £12.00 
Cardigan - £11.00 
Poloshirt - £8.50 

Red school bag - £6.00 
 

Kids Club 

Due to increasing costs, as of September the price per evening will become £7.00. 

 

And finally… 

I would like to thank you all for working so closely with us as part of the Warren 
Park family. I really do believe that it is the strong partnership between home and 
school that enables your children to thrive, succeed and enjoy school life. On be-
half of the whole team, I hope that you have a very happy summer holiday and we 
look forward to seeing you again in September. 

Kindest regards   Elizabeth Cooper 


